Genevieve Hastwell

From: Richard Bonner

Sent: Tuesday, 7 November 2017 1:02 PM

To: Brendon Roberts

Subject: RE: Modification to Concept Plan and Project Approval for Woolooware Bay Town Centre (MP10_

0229 MOD 2 and MP 10_0230 MOD 6)

Hello Brendon,

The Office of Environment and Heritage have no comments to make on the RTS and PPRs for these proposed
modifications.

Regards

Richard Bonner

Senior Conservation Planning Officer
Greater Sydney Branch

Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage
T: 029995 6917

From: Luisa Maguire

Sent: Friday, 20 October 2017 3:17 PM

To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Genevieve Hastwell <Genevieve.Hastwell@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Modification to Concept Plan and Project Approval for Woolooware Bay Town Centre (MP10_0229 MOD 2
and MP 10_0230 MOD 6)

Good Afternoon

Please see attached Modification to Concept Plan and Project Approval for Woolooware Bay Town Centre
(MP10_0229 MOD 2 and MP 10_0230 MOD 6)

http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=6907

http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=8269

| invite your Agency to comment on proposal, including advice on recommended conditions of consent at by
Tuesday 7 November 2017.

If you have any questions, please contact Brendon Roberts on 9274 6422 or via email
brendon.roberts@planning.nsw.gov.au

Regards

Luisa Maguire
DA Coordinator | Priority Projects Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
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